
 
To: Chilmark Board of Selectmen 

 

From: Chilmark Housing Committee 

 

March 14, 2019 

 

To the Honorable Board of Selectmen,  

It has been brought to our attention that some Middle Line Road Homesite owners are in violation 

of the land use restrictions.  The CHC recommends that the BoS on behalf of the Town send notice 

to all homeowners in the Middle Line Road affordable housing community regarding land use 

compliance as set forth the Middle Line Road Community Ground Lease. 

Sincerely,  

Chilmark Housing Committee 


